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Raszka Shelley

From: James Cook <james.r.cook4@me.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 3:18 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: (HB3515)

Dear Legislator Raszka, 

 

Please do not pass bill HB3515.  There are barely any Wolves left !    

They need ALL the Protection that we can give them. They are a crucial part of their ecosystem, and every aspect of it 

will suffer with their declining numbers. 

 

Thank you, 

Cleo K. Cook 

cleokanovitzcook@me.com 

(631) 838-3212 


